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December, 2017
Dear Parents,


An exciting math problem solving opportunity will soon be available for Harmony’s third, fourth, and fifth grade students!  Mathletics is a problem solving competition during which students work together in teams of three to solve challenging mathematical problems.  Mathletics requires teamwork and quick thinking.  Once a month beginning in January, students from Harmony will join students from two other Blue Valley schools in an after-school competition.


The first competition will be held on Wednesday, January 31, at 4:00 P.M. at Harmony Elementary School.  Subsequent competitions will be held on Wednesday, February 28, at Heartland Elementary, and Wednesday, March 28, at Cottonwood Point Elementary, and on Wednesday, April 25, at Harmony Middle School.  Parents will need to arrange transportation for their children to and from each competition.


In class today, your child participated in a “mini-Mathletics” competition.  Take some time to discuss this experience with your child.  If he/she enjoyed the opportunity and would like to compete as part of the Harmony team, please fill out the form below and return it to the classroom teacher.  We must limit participation to 60 students per grade level.  If more than 60 students return signed interest forms, then a drawing will take place to select the participants.  STUDENTS SELECTED FOR HARMONY’S TEAM WILL PARTICIPATE IN AT LEAST ONE OF THE MATHLETICS COMPETITIONS, BUT NOT ALL 4!   A schedule will be sent home at a future date with the roster for each event.


If you should have any questions regarding Mathletics, please call me at 239-6200 or  email me at sthacker@bluevalleyk12.org
Sincerely,

Sue Thacker






Mathletics Coordinator





Name_____________________________________Grade/Teacher__________________


_____I am interested in participating in Mathletics this year!


_____No thanks.  I am not interested in participating in Mathletics.




____________________________Student Signature




____________________________Parent Signature

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASSROOM TEACHER BY Monday, December 18.
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